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Labour Councillor moves on housing
An affordable housing commitment was put off at yesterday’s meeting of Epsom and Ewell Borough Council. A motion proposed
by Labour’s Court Ward Councillor Kate Chinn read: “We as the Labour Group move that in the Local Plan Epsom and Ewell
Borough Council will specify a minimum requirement of 40% of affordable housing in each new housing development of 10 or
more units (Use Class C3) of which at least 25% will be reserved for social rent and comply with the vacant building credit.”

The matter was referred back for further consideration by the Council’s Licensing, Planning and Policy Committee that next
meets 19th January 2023.

Cllr Chinn writes to The Epsom and Ewell Times – see our letters page.
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